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Calendar of Events: 

Jan.  5  Tues.   6:30 p.m. Pellet League Feb. 17 Wed. 6:30 p.m. Board meeting 

Jan. 12 Tues.   6:30 p.m. Pellet League                        7:00 p.m. Gen. meeting 

Jan. 19 Tues.   6:30 p.m. Pellet League Feb. 23 Tues. 6:30 p.m. Pellet League 

Jan. 20 Wed.   6:30 p.m. Board Meeting Mar.  2 Tues. 6:30 p.m. Pellet League 

                        7:00 p.m. Gen. Meeting Mar.  9 Tues. 6:30 p.m. Pellet League 

Jan. 26 Tues.  6:30 p.m. Pellet League Mar. 16 Tues. 6:30 p.m. Pellet League 

Feb. 2  Tues.  6:30 p.m. Pellet League Mar. 17 Wed. 6:30 p.m. Board meeting 

Feb. 9  Tues.  6:30 p.m. Pellet League   7:00 p.m. Gen. meeting 

Feb. 16 Tues. 6:30 p.m. Pellet League Mar. 23 Tues. 6:30 p.m. Pellet League 

 

   SIGHT IN DAYS RESULTS 

 Our sight-in results this year was better than last year.  We sighted in 351 guns 

compared to 268 in 2008 and 300 in 2007.  We want to extend a big thank you to all the 

folks who turned out to help us, both members and non-members.  They were: Joe 

Lehouillier, Joe Lewandowski, Tom Jones, Tom Braesch, Don Lessard, Don Runyon, 

Tim McGuire, Ron Highsmith, Gordon Valentine, Jim Newman, Jared Headley, Lucas 

Thorne and Dan Cobb.  My apologies if I missed anyone. 

 

 Some of our newer members were unaware of our policy of having members pay 

the sight in fee when they come to sight in their rifles during sight in days.  The reason 

we put that policy in effect was due to the fact that dues alone do not cover our club 

expenses so this is another type of fund raiser. 

 

 Trace Mullen was the winner of the gun raffle held during sight in days.  He 

selected the 30-06 camo rifle.  A young man from Eau Claire was the winner of the 

Remington shotgun raffled earlier in the fall. 

 

   NEW MEMBERS 

 In September we welcomed the following new members: Tim Peterson, Boyd 

Meyer, Bob Wood , George Greenbank and Marty Maske, all of Hayward, Laura Logan, 

and Doug Karaszewski of Stone Lake; Ryan Svejda of Janesville; Brian Follett of 

Woodbury, MN; Tony Pondel of Skokie, Il., and Phil Binter of Downer’s Grove, IL. 

 

 In October we welcomed Jeff Speros, Ryan Hexum, Carl Cook and Russ & Erica 

McPeak, of Hayward, Gary Trettel of Lino Lakes, MN and Denny Sturm of Eyota, MN. 

 

 In November we voted into membership Brian Hucker from Spider Lake, Gordon 

Siegle, Steve Ehlers, Monte Morse, Don Reinardy, Harold Treland and Bill Sande of 



Hayward, Jim Partlow of St. Paul, MN; Oley Nelson of Hastings, MN and Ray Morandi 

of Orland Park, IL. 

 David Frane of East Bethel, MN and Terry Runge of Hayward joined us in 

December. 

 

Welcome to you all, we’ll see you on the range. 

 

   PAST DUE MEMBERS 

 

 We have dropped from our membership list the following for being 90 days past 

due: Steven Hammerel, Christopher Headley, Joe Lehouillier, John Packer, James Riley, 

Jon Sorensen, Stan Hershey, Gary Inhoff and Robert Schmidt. 

 

   PELLET LEAGUE 

 

 Tuesday nights at 6:30 p.m. we will be having our winter pellet pistol league 

again.  All members and guests are welcome.  This is  a great opportunity to get out of 

the house on those long winter nights and have some fun.  We’re not an out-for-blood 

type league, we just have a good time.  We hope to see you there. 

 

  

 


